
 

 

Bloxwich Academy are seeking to appoint members to their Parent Advisory Forum. 

The Parent Advisory Forum is vital to the success of our school.   Our Forum members have an 

important role to fulfil that directly affects the education and wellbeing of children and improves 

standards throughout school. 

You will: 

• Consider parent and community engagement within school. 

• Increase parent and community engagement between the school and Trustees. 

• Represent the Trustees on Pupil Discipline Committees. 

• Report through the Headteacher to the Board of Trustees. 

• Contribute to school improvement. 

• Provide advice to Trustees. 

• Be required to attend a minimum of three meetings per academic year. 

• First and foremost, make a difference to Bloxwich Academy 
 

If you are a parent at Bloxwich Academy and are interested in joining the Parent Advisory Forum then 

please send a letter of interest to postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk. 
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